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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

7th February 2025 

Wrenbury Weekly... 

Little Wrens Take the Stage! 

Little Wrens took a very active role in assembly this week by sharing their class story with the 

whole school! You could have heard a pin drop as the whole school sat quietly, excited to hear 

Little Wrens tell their story. Our Little Wrens did this so well; they spoke with pride and 

enthusiasm, they even added actions! Well done our Little Wrens.  

 

Base 5’s Share Their Learning: 

Base 5 also shared some of their impressive learning in assembly this week! They presented their 

poems, story writing and book reviews, and it was amazing to see their creativity shine. It's 

lovely to see how well the children are able to speak in front of their peers and how well 

everyone listens to each other. Great teamwork, everyone! 

 

 

Base 3 Trip: 

Base 3 had a fantastic trip this week as part of their history learning on the impact of trains.  

The children enjoyed their time on the trains and listened attentively as experts shared more 

about the history and science behind trains. It was a fun and educational experience for all! 

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/


  

www.wrenburyschool.org.uk 
 

Wrenbury Primary School continues to be a GOOD school, where there is 'a strong emphasis on pupils' personal 
development' and our children 'are exceptionally well cared for.' 

(Ofsted Jan 2023) 

 

  

Netball Team Competition: 

Our netball team had an exciting time at the Year 5/6 competition at Malbank on Thursday.  

The children took part in a series of thrilling matches and demonstrated great teamwork and 

sportsmanship. 

To make the experience even more special, the team had the amazing opportunity to meet 

Bryony Page, the Olympic gold medal-winning gymnast! They were even able to hold her medals! 

What an incredible moment for our children.  

 

Forest Area Project: 

This week, the children have enjoyed planting a variety of forest plants in our brand-new forest 

area. A huge thank you to Minshull's Nursery in Crewe for their contribution to the plants!  

We are also excited to share that we’ve been gifted fantastic piping by Avove Utilities, which will 

be used as tunnels in the forest area. The children are excited to get this area up and running 

with lots to see and do in there and I feel that we are well on our way.  

A big thank you to Graham Heath Construction, who have kindly helped us remove the fencing 

around the area. Their support has been fantastic and is greatly appreciated! 

Parents, we would like your help! We know that the children and yourselves are excited by the 

forest area development, and we feel it would great if we could work on this together. We’d like 

to invite you to join us on Saturday, 15th February to lend a hand in further developing our forest 

area. If you're able to help, please check your email for more details and respond as soon as 

possible. 
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This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Jack for being kind and thoughtful and always thinking of others. 
Base 1: Bonnie for being a kind friend. 
Base 2: Sebastian for helping your friends.  
Base 3: Georgia for always offering her help to friends after a task is complete. 
Base 4:  Pedro for helping every group in their artwork. 
Base 5: Esme for checking in on her friends during activities at Robinwood. 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: Freya for showing pride in her name writing efforts. 
Base 1: Nancy for showing value with her letter formation 
Base 2: Hattie for valuing your work and helping your friends. 
Base 3:  Jacob for a writing a fantastic balanced argument. 
Base 4: JJ for always showing value in everything you do. 
Base 5: Joshie for showing value in everything he does. 

 

Reading Awards:  
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Wow- we have some avid readers in school! This week Georgia, JJ, Seb, Frankie, Joshie 

and Olly achieved their GOLD reading badge. Amazing!  

As well as this, Zach, Zara, Laniakea, Ollie, Alice B, Beth Max, Willow and Mascen all achieved their 

silver badge while Alice T gained her bronze. Well done to everyone- keep up the good work. 

 

 Assembly focus –  

This week, we were delighted to have Kathryn Davies come to school and deliver an inspiring 

assembly. The children learnt about springtime and kindness. The children loved the new song 

she shared and really enjoyed taking part!  

We look forward to welcoming Kathryn back again soon for more assembly fun soon. 

 

 

Welly Racks: 

We are excited to announce that our welly racks, kindly provided by Graham Heath Construction, 

are now in school and ready for wellies!  

We ask that all children bring in wellies so they can play on the field at playtimes. Please 

remember to label both wellies and school shoes to avoid any mix-ups. 

If you have any wellies that your child has outgrown and would like to donate them to the school, 

we would be very grateful for your kind donations! 

As always, thank you for your support. We are very humbled that our school matters to you and 

we most certainly are feeling the strong connection with our lovely village community.  

 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/

